
Sports Day Reminder 

Friday 14th June 2024 
Approximate Times for Class Races: 

 

 

 

In keeping with club guidelines, we ask that parents remain outside 
the fence to observe the races. 

Given the forecast children should bring a raincoat and 
spare clothes, however we’ll hope for the best so also 
wear sunscreen and a hat.  

 
Friends of St Mary’s will have a stall with hot and cold 
drinks and a selection of treats available to purchase.  
 
 
There will also be a stall selling pre-owned school jumpers (£1) and 
polo shirts (50p).  
 
We welcome any more unwanted uniform which people wish to donate 
for sale. These can be left in school office before Friday. 
 
 

 
 

P1 10-10.30 P4 12.45-1.15 

P2 10.30-11 P5 1.15-1.45 

P3 11-11.30 P6 1.45-2.15 
  P7 2.15-2.45 

 

 

 
 

 
 


